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TODAY IS An “A” DAY 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 

 

 
Mrs. Knapp’s string lessons are cancelled today, Monday, May 20th. Please email Mrs. Knapp 
with any questions. 
 

The Go Green Garden Team is gearing up for a new growing season – We are heading back 
to the garden this week! YOU CAN JOIN US - (no experience required) – find out more at our 
meeting this Wednesday, May 22nd during activity period – meet at Mrs. Bolger’s room (room 259) at 
the beginning of activity period – we will be heading to the garden for a “flash mob” session. You will 
be done in time to take the activity bus or get to practice. For more information, please see or email 
Mrs. Bolger. Hope to see you at the garden on Thursday! 

 

Attention 8th Graders…The Victor Positive School Climate Committee is a senior high school club 
that is looking for new members. Our club makes a positive impact on the school with fun events like 
Halloween costume contests. We will be having an interest meeting, Wednesday, May 22nd after 
school in the high school room 126. There will be snacks. We hope to see you there! 

 

A Message from the Library…Overdue notices have been distributed to all first period teachers. 
Attention Substitute Teachers - please give the students their overdue notices. Attention Students – 
return those books to the Library and find something new to read. Two clubs are meeting this week:  
Manga Club meets on Tuesday and Magic: The Gathering meets on Thursday. New members are 
always welcome. 

 

 


